
 

Pine Run Fourth Grade Strings 

Spring Concert Reminder 
 

May 2, 2017 
 
Dear Fourth Grade Strings Families, 
 
Pine Run’s Spring Concert is just a few weeks away!  The evening concert will be 
Monday, May 22, 2017 at 6:30 pm at Tohickon Middle School. That morning we 
will perform an assembly for Pine Run at 9:00 am. 
 
All strings students should arrive at Tohickon at 6:00 pm.  Students should report 
to the Orchestra room for tuning and warm-ups – when entering the lobby, turn 
right toward the gym, then left down the hallway. The orchestra room is the last 
room on the right. Strings plays first in the concert, after which students will drop 
off their instruments in the Orchestra room. Then, orchestra members will return 
to the auditorium to watch the rest of the concert with you, so please be sure to 
save a seat for your child to sit with you during the band performance.  Students 
can return to the Orchestra room after the concert to pick up their instrument. 
  
Attire for the evening performance is a dressy outfit.  Suggested attire for boys 
includes khaki pants and a button down shirt, and for girls it includes a dress, skirt 
or pants, and a blouse. Students can wear regular school clothes for the assembly.  
  
On a bittersweet note, I regret that I won’t be there to direct the concert, as I’m 
scheduled to deliver a baby (our third daughter!) the week before. Dr. Mumford 
and the CB music coordinator are securing a long-term substitute for my maternity 
leave, and he or she will step in for me to direct the orchestra.  
 
Thank you once more for all your support in your child’s music education 
throughout the school year.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me or my substitute.  I can’t wait for you to see how much your child has 
learned this year! 

Musically, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs. Christina Quinn  
cquinn@cbsd.org 


